
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

Aberford 

Achievements 
Stars of the Week 

Leyton T 
Herbie  
Logan 
Lucas 

Abigail 
Ruby 
Lottie 

Christian Values Award 
George P 
Francesca 

Amelia 
Reading Prize 
Noori &Logan 

 
Housepoints 

 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 51 37 

Lotherton 75 36 

Parlington 45 31 

Hazlewood 31 28 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Messages from the Office 

 

The deadline for applications 

for new reception starters is 

15th January. Please 

remember to send your 

application in to the council.  

 

 

 

 

7th January 2022 
 

Dates: 

 
 February half term: Monday 21st February – Friday 25th February  
  

Message from Mrs Crossley 
It’s been lovely seeing everyone back 

at school this week. The children have 

all been working hard in all their 

subjects. Multiplication has been the 

focus of most of the maths lessons in 

school this week.  

 

Next week, we are going to ask our 

children to make a big effort to keep 

our cloakrooms and lockers much 

tidier. Cloakroom monitors will be 

elected and spot checks will be done! 

Mr Thomas is going to look at moving 

the names on pegs to help this. You 

could help us by making sure that 

children who bring spare shoes 

always bring a small bag or carrier bag 

for them and that children do not 

bring large size rucksacks every day. 

With us now coming in PE kit for PE, 

most children do not need such a 

large bag and the cloakrooms and 

lockers really are not big enough to 

accommodate lots of large bags and 

coats.  

Weekly Newsletter 

Breakfast Club: 

Join us from 7:30 or 8:00 

each morning.  
 

Did you know? 

Value this half term: 

 

Compassion  
 

 
This week in Collective Worship 

the children learned about how 

showing compassion can be 

‘noticing a need’. They shared 

beautiful and thoughtful 

contributions throughout and 

were keen to demonstrate 

compassion during their work 

and play this week.  


